
As we are seeing an increase rise in COVID-19, we are asking you to assist 

us in the following ways: 

•  We ask you to minimize your visits to the church office. We are 

 available via phone and email to assist you.  If you must come to the 

 office, enter ONLY through the Bell Tower entrance.  We ask you 

 to please call the office 843-488-4251 or ring the bell upon 

 arrival.  The staff will come to the door to let you inside  the 

 building.  Masks MUST BE WORN. 

•  Other scheduled activities will continue with acknowledgment that 

they  are subject to change as we cautiously evaluate the 

 circumstances. 

Thank you for your continued support, love and prayers in these 

extraordinary times. Grace and Peace, Kyle 

Birthdays This Week 

January 20:  Ellis Sayre 

January 21:  Jo Ann Smith, Kathy Hucks, Donna Mishoe, 

 Emery Tietje 

January 23: Meghan Hayden, Kris Hebel 

Wonderful Wednesday Schedule 

3:00 p.m. Wonderful Wednesday Children’s Activities / FLC 

3:30 p.m. Chime Choir Rehearsal / Fellowship Hall 

4:00 p.m. 7th & 8th Grade Hang-out / FLC Room 103 

4:00 p.m. Confirmation Class / FLC Room 104 

4:15 p.m. Asbury Ringers Rehearsal / Fellowship Hall 

6:00 p.m. Evening Communion / Front Portico 

 

Follow us on Facebook and Twitter 

The Flower Calendar for 2021 is available in the 

Narthex or you may contact the church office at  

843-488-4251 to sign up.  Flowers are placed in the 

Chancel each Sunday in memory and honor of persons. 

The following Sundays in January and February are 

available….1/24 & 1/31, 2/7, 2/21, & 2/28. 
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Dear Youth of FUMC:  Thank you so much for the cheerful gifts you brought to my 

house before Christmas.  The poinsettia and the cookie brought big smiles to our faces.  

Thank you again for thinking of us.   

     Fondly, Libby and Mike Saville 

Thank you for the Christmas poinsettia the youth brought, very encouraging to us. And 

the basket of fruit from the Emma Thompson Class was very nice to have during the 

holidays. Please continue to pray for Frances.   

     Sincerely,  Bill and Frances Reaman 

Dear Kyle, Staff, Youth and our loving Church Family:  You all have surprised us again 

with the lovely poinsettia.  We surely have been enjoying it through the holidays and 

will continue to enjoy it, it still looks like it just came from the florist. We miss all of 

you and thanks so much for the prayers and concern.  We love all of you!  Prayers for 

all of you.  Jan and George Kyzer 

Dear Young Folks at FUMC,  Thank you all so much for my “portable Christmas,” the 

little poinsettia.  I did some decorating this year but not as much as usual since I could 

not see “my young people” because of Covid.  It was very cheerful to have the 

poinsettia.  When I wrapped presents, I put it in that room.  When I cooked, I put it in 

the kitchen.  When I worked on my computer, I put it on the desk.  When I watched TV 

or read, I put it in the den.  When I moved around the house and was going to be in a 

room for a while I took the flower!  Thank you so much.  Take care of each other and 

be safe. Love, Kathleen McCracken 

Thank you for the poinsettias that were delivered to my mom and to me.  I appreciate 

being remembered at this lonely time for our Church Family.  The sweet girls that 

delivered them were very special.  Jeanne Fisher  

Prayer Concerns: Donald Smoak, Delano Sanders, Lavon Singleton, 

Cherry Thompson, Lois Sayre, Jeannie Dusenbury, Jill Nelson, Margaret 

Jordan, Sylvia Thompson, Frank Watts, Glenda Sweet, Dave Grimes, Bob 

Miller, Val Dunham, George & Jan Kyzer, Joann Wiegand, Woodie 

Woodward, Bobby Stilley, Julia Land, Sue Dusenbury, Janet Von Deck, 

Frances Reaman, Virginia Hardwick, Sylvia Avant, Rebecca Howell, 

Eugenia Benton, Ruth Thomas, Ted Boyd. 

 

Stewardship 01/10/2021  

Operating Fund 7825.00 

Designated Giving 20.00 

Capital Campaign 9480.09 

CAP Items 12 

Help4Kids Vienna Sausage 17 

     Bags of Clothes/Shoes 4 
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